
 

We are so excited to welcome you and your child to Alphabets Preschool Center!  

We cannot wait to get to know you and your child and get this year started!  Our main goal 

is to make you and your child feel comfortable in this transitional process.   

To start off, we would like to introduce ourselves; Miss Kaitlyn, teacher, (pictured 

left) has been teaching in early childhood for 8+ years.  This is her fifth year at 

Alphabets and is so excited to help your child begin their educational journey!  Miss 

LaHomua, teacher assistant (pictured right) who was born and raised in Asbury Park, has 

been working at Alphabets for 13 years and is a master of Second Steps, our social 

emotional curriculum.   

Our main educational curriculum is Creative Curriculum.  This year we have 

supplemented Creative Curriculum with Big Day Pre-K which is literacy and mathematically 

based.  We also used a social emotional curriculum called Second Step.  Please join us at 

our annual Meet-N-Greet where we will discuss in length these curriculums.  

In your child’s first year of preschool we call it the “learn to learn year.”  This year 

they will be learning all about managing emotions, following directions and routines, taking 

responsibility for themselves (self-help skills, actions etc.) and most importantly: 

fostering relationships with their peers and their teachers.  Our goal for this year is to 

have them feel comfortable enough to learn in a classroom setting and our dream is that 

they enjoy doing it!  Their second year of preschool is when we get down to business.  This 

is when they begin to learn academically and really blossom into wonderful little people.  

We will discuss the details further next year! 

All in all, we are hopeful that your child’s time at Alphabets with us will help them 

adopt a love for learning and pave the way for school success!  We are a team in your 

child’s education and we are here for you every step of the way. Your child will be making 

a lot of changes within one year of preschool and we are grateful to be a part of this 

experience.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with any concerns you may be having. 

THANK YOU AND LET THE SCHOOL YEAR BEGIN! 

 

Sincerely, 

Miss Kaitlyn & Miss LaHomua 
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